
 

DARE / HEAR Applications  

 

The Guidance & Counselling Department are working on DARE applications this term. Leaving 

Certificate students, you will have been given information on this in school before Christmas and it is 

most important that you contact your Guidance Counsellor as soon as possible so we can complete 

the applications before the March 1st & 15th deadlines.  

Please discuss this with a parent / guardian, further information and eligibility criteria can be found 

on https://accesscollege.ie/ 
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You will find information on this site on the HEAR application also & we are available to help with 

this application.  

Please make sure to indicate your intention to apply for HEAR / DARE & SUSI on your CAO form by 

March 1st.  

 

Ms T Payne  

Ms O Brophy 
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